Approved For Release 2000/08/24 A BIA A DP68 00069 A 000 1000 E 00474

Washington 25, D. C.

C O P

June 14, 1961

Dear Paul:

I am greatly obliged to you for letter endorsing our proposed P. L. 480 program and offering PROCIB's assistance. This is most gratifying. As you know by now, the House declined to make an appropriation, but I hope to take this matter up with the Senate Subcommittee on Appropriations for the Legislative Branch this week.

Sincerely yours,

/s/ L. Quincy Mumford Librarian of Congress

25X1A9a

Chairman
Committee on Procurement of
Foreign Publications
Central Intelligence Agency
Washington 25, D. C.